
                         

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

   Circular no. : 17-142/D07 

16th  April, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Change of the Summer Uniform 

 

 The weather is getting hot in these days. From 23rd April (Monday) your child 

may wear either full summer uniform or full winter uniform according to the weather 

conditions. If necessary, students may wear wool cardigan or tracksuit jacket. 

Students are not allowed to wear other clothes to school. 

 

 All students must wear full summer uniform to school with effect from 7th May 

(Monday). Students are also allowed to wear wool cardigan or the tracksuit jacket to 

school when it is cool. 

  

 If you have any queries, please contact Mr. Ho Hing Wing. 

 
____________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

(Principal) 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no. : 17-142/D07 < return to class teachers > 

Circular on Change of the Summer Uniform 
 

Dear Principal, 

I have acknowledged the above mentioned circular regarding to the change of 

the summer uniform. 

 

Student’s Name :                 (    )        Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                          Date :                  

 

 


